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Time and time again, guaranteed basic income / direct cash programs are proving to 

be extremely effective in providing an income floor to help lift people out of poverty 

and despair, or to at least stabilize and staunch the immediate wound of poverty. The 

data is undeniable. Please support SB603; it provides resources to low-income 

individuals who need help to stay housed. See for yourself: 

www.guaranteedincome.us/ 


